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REQUISITION NOTICE OF 20 FEBRUARY 2018     

 

 
The board of directors (“Board”) of Datapulse Technology Limited (the “Company”) refers to the 
Company’s announcement of 21 February 2018 (“Announcement”). All capitalised terms used herein 
which are not defined shall bear the meanings ascribed to them in the said Announcement. 
 
In connection with the Announcement, a copy of the 20 February Requisition Notice is attached to this 
announcement solely for the shareholders’ reference. 
 
The Company will provide further updates to the Shareholders when there are material developments 
on this matter. In the meantime, Shareholders are advised to exercise caution in trading their Shares 
and to read this announcement and any further announcements by the Company carefully. 
Shareholders should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other 
professional advisers immediately if they have any doubts as to the actions that they should take. 
 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  

 

Lee Kam Seng  

Interim CEO  
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